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^■;5> STUFFA SOCK

The Township Office will be collecting socks once again this year filled with wonderful

items to be donated to the Community Outreach Committee through the Echo Bay/Bar
River United Church for the Christmas Cheer Baskets.

These “stuffed socks” can be Tiled with toiletries, crayons, toys, hats, mitts, and treats.

The stuffed socks can be dropped off at the municipal office at 208 Church St. between

8:00 a.m.-4:30 p.m. Monday to Friday up until Monday December 11th.

Any and all donations are welcome and very much appreciated.

Thank you to everyone for your generosity throughout these difficult times.

Animal Control/Ry-Law Officer Contact:

Our animal control by-law officer can be reached by sending an email to:
bylawenforcement@ontera.net

Tfyou do not have access to email please contact the municipal office at 705-248-2441 and we will
contact the by-law enforcement officer on your behalf

Tf you believe animals are being neglected please reach out to Animal Welfare at 1 -833-9-ANTMAL
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Meeting Schedule:

Novennber 7th - 7:00 p.m.

November 21st - 7:00 p.m.

December 12th - 7:00 p.m.
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Wc want to remind everyone that from November 1 st
to April 15th you cannot park your vehicle on the

roads from 11:00 p.m. to 7:00 a.m. We also ask that
you remove all other

obstructions from the road such as basketball and

hockey nets to allow our Road Crew to safely and
effectively do their Job.

All council meetings take place in
Council Chambers located at 208

Church Street and are open to the
public. All are welcome to attend!

Welcome to the Team!

rPLEflSE EEEYCLEjThe Township of Macdonald, Meredith and
Aberdeen Additional would like to officially
welcome our new Facilities Operator Duncan
Brodie and Equipment Operator Joe Ceglie!
We are thrilled to have them onboard and we

look forward to working with them!

The Township is now accepting ligbtbulbs as
a recyclable item at our landfill. The lightbulb

deposit container is located near the
electronics bin. Please don’t mix your old
ligbtbulbs in with your household waste.
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